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PLEASE VOTE NO on SB 1583. This bill is worded simply to forbid discrimination 

against books in schools, but there is more harmful intend disguised in this bill 

towards book content for children for books that don't belong in schools at all!!! 

Parents have a right to voice and say what their precious children should be exposed 

to, not some government officials who conduct these bills without any communication 

with actual concerned parents. Where is the representation???? 


